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Hardware Update 
Effective June 2010, all 1135 Wireless Sirens are being manufactured with Level E hardware.   

 
Updated Hardware 

Wireless Siren 
The 1135 hardware has been enhanced by the addition of a capacitor to improve 
communication with the XTL control panel during the period when the siren is turned on. 
 
Previously, some 1135 Wireless Sirens could not receive the siren off command from the panel 
especially if they were located far from the panel.  This was because electrical noise from the 
running siren caused a reduction in wireless communication capabilities.   
 
Note:  The internal operation of the 1135 siren circuit will always automatically turn off the 
siren after 15 minutes. 
 
An installed 1135 Wireless Siren that can not be immediately turned off by the XTL control 
panel may be moved closer to the XTL to improve communication.  If this fails to remedy the 
situation, then the 1135 could be returned to DMP for an update. 
 

Receiving the New Hardware 
To update to level E, return any 1135 PCB to DMP and simply indicate "Update to Latest 
Hardware Level" on the 5-digit RMA tag.  The update will be done as a Warranty Repair at no 
charge, regardless of when the 1135 was purchased.  If a wireless siren is returned for other 
repair needs, this update will be automatically performed as standard repair procedure.  If you 
need RMA tags, contact DMP Customer Service at 1-800-641-4282. 
 
 Level Indicator 


